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The Faculty orientation program was held on 27
th

 July 2017 which was jointly organized by FDC 

and university HR Department. The program was held for the newly joined faculty in the year 

2016-17. The fresher faculty was briefed about the various University authorities by Dr. M. M. 

Sattigeri, Registrar, Sumandeep Vidyapeeth. The registrar also oriented the staff regarding the 

leave benefits, research policy of the university and the functioning of the various university 

sections.  

The session by Dr. hetal Pandya, Director, FDC, Sumandeep Vidyapeeth was about briefing the 

audience on the functioning of the Faculty Development Cell, where they were also oriented 

towards the FDC policies and the incentive schemes for them. The speaker also motivated the 

staff to indulge in a lot of academic and research activities for their growth.  



 

 

 
 

 

 

 


